
 

September 7, 2021 

Dear State Attorney Monique Worrell, 

We are Janelle Babington and Penny Eims, animal welfare petitioners with 

AnimalVictory.org. We created a petition after learning that 22-year-old Juan Félix, of 

Orlando, Florida, stomped a husky puppy to death. 

The appalling act of cruelty was captured on a neighbor’s home surveillance camera and as 

would be expected, it was horrific to view. This man is facing a third-degree felony charge of 

animal cruelty, with what we are told carries a maximum sentence of five years in state 

prison. 

We, and over 19,300 of our supporters, want to see Juan Félix face stiff punishment for killing 

this innocent, three-month-old puppy. What he did was brutal and entirely unacceptable. It is 

well documented that animal cruelty is a precursor to more violent crimes; as such, we believe 

that this man must be prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law.  

We expect that our petition will be of use in court, and we are looking forward to providing 

our supporters with a favorable update about this case.  

Sincerely, 

Janelle Babington and Penny Eims 
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